
Notice from the Leyden Select Board Office 
 
The Fire Department Information Meeting scheduled 

for April 17th is canceled. 
 
An informational presentation on Fire Service 

protection for the Town of Leyden will be held at the COA 
Coffee Morning in the Leyden Town Hall dining room on 
Wednesday, March 27th at 9:30 AM. 

 
A second informational presentation on Fire Service 

protection for the Town will be held at the Leyden Café at 
the Leyden Town Hall dining room on Sunday, March 31st 
at 10:30 AM 

 
A third informational presentation on Fire Service 

protection for the Town will be held on Monday, April 8th 
at 7:00 PM in the Hardesty Room upstairs in Town Hall. 

 
On March 20th the Select Board met with Greenfield’s 

City Council Ways and Means Committee. After 
discussions it was voted on by the committee to go before 
the full City Council. The 10-year agreement offers 
stability for our community, with a professional full-time 
Fire Department that would handle our fire suppression 
services along with inspections and code enforcement. 

 
Respectfully  
Bill, Lance and Jeff 
 
March 23, 2019 


